
 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Rep. Dallman 

January 26, 2023 608-237-9141 

Representative Dallman Announces Listening Sessions for 2023 

Green Lake, WI – Today, Representative Alex Dallman (R-Green Lake) announced listening sessions for 

residents of the 41st Assembly District. Listening sessions provide an opportunity for constituents to offer 

their input, comments, and opinions regarding topics such as legislation, budget priorities, or assistance 

with state agencies directly to Representative Dallman. 

 

Monday, February 6, 2023 

10:00 – 11:00 am 

City of Berlin Council Chambers 

108 N. Capron St, Berlin, WI 54923 

1:00 – 2:00 pm 

City of Princeton Council Chambers  

(back portion of Fire Station) 

431 W. Main St, Princeton, WI 54968 

3:00 – 4:00 pm 

Ethel Everhard Memorial Library 

117 E. Third St, Westfield, WI 53964 

Thursday, February 9, 2023 

3:00 – 4:00 pm 

Killbourn Public Library 

620 Elm St, Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 

5:00 – 6:00 pm 

City of Portage Council Chambers 

115 W. Pleasant St, Portage, WI 53901 

 

 

Listening sessions are designed for Representative Dallman to receive comments, ideas and input from 

constituents of the 41st Assembly District. Representative Dallman believes every opinion is equally 

important and therefore will not be debating or challenging the ideas of attendees. Constituents are 

always welcome to call, email, or write Rep. Dallman to share their ideas and concerns. 

There may be a time limit for each attendee to speak, depending on the number of attendees, in order 

for everyone to have a chance to speak. The listening sessions may be weather dependent. In the case of 

bad weather, participants are encouraged to visit Representative Dallman’s Facebook page or send an 

email to Rep.Dallman@legis.wisconsin.gov. 
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